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19th March 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
During the summer term, as part of our PSHE curriculum in Years 1 to 6, we will be covering 
the topic of ‘Relationships’. As per our Relationships, Health and Sex Education Policy, we will 
be hosting a 'Relationships Parent Workshop' on Tuesday 25th March. There will be sessions at 
9am and 2.30pm. By offering two sessions, we hope that this will help as many parents as 
possible attend. In the interest of safeguarding, we recommend all parents and carers attend if 
possible. 
 
During this workshop, you will be able to find out what lessons will be taught at each stage 
across school and which vocabulary will be covered. We will also discuss the right to withdraw 
in Y6 (2 lessons only).  
 
Please be assured that all lessons taught will be age appropriate and with approved content, in 
line with our agreed policy which was subject to parent consultation in July 2024.  
 
 
In addition to the lessons taught through our PSHE curriculum, the School Nurses will be in 
school to deliver puberty lessons in Years 4, 5 and 6 on the 4th June 2025.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting on Tuesday 25th March. Please confirm your 
attendance via the Gateway app.  
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jen Ferretti                                                  

Headteacher         
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